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should be focused on the hot spots with the highest level of contamination. It is not an acceptable
clean up plan for the Port to only dredge the navigational areas in Budd Inlet.

Since continuing surface dioxin contamination in Budd Inlet indicates it is likely from the Cascade
Pole dredged material, multiple sampling should be taken using DNAPL protocols established by
the Environmental Protection Act .



